Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Benson, Richard (DOH) <Richard.Benson@DOH.WA.GOV >

Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 2:29 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Cc: El-Aarag, Mamdouh (DOH); Mau, Russell E (DOH)

Subject: DOH comments: Yakima River Campground CU-15-00002 Notice of Application
Ms. Ozbolt:

This proposal is to operate a new campground/RV Park and utilize a number of existing septic systems on the site which
“may need to be updated”. We don’t have information about the existing septic systems but if any of them have design
flows > 3500 GPD (possible for 172 campsites and 18 cabins) they are “Large Onsite Sewage Systems” which fall within
our regulatory jurisdiction and must meet requirements in our rule (operating permit and approval for modifications
required).

Richard M. Benson, P.E.

Dept. of Health / OEHS / Large Onsite Program
16201 E Indiana AVE - STE # 1500

Spokane Valley WA 99216

(509) 329-2147; Fax (509) 329-2142

richard. benson@doh.wa.gov
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